
Scott Walker


From: Scott Walker


Sent: Friday, September 6, 2019 9:57 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: NOAA Memo


Dear Ms. Roberts—


Advisories 13 and 14 from 8:00 AM AST and 2:00 PM AST on September 1 do not include Alabama in the


graphics. President Trump put out his Tweet at 8:51 AM. He could not have seen graphics 15 through 41


because graphic 15 didn't emerge until 8:00 PM AST. The NOAA memo released on Friday, September 6


throwing the NWS in Birmingham under the bus is an act of cowardice. Please retract this statement ASAP.


Your own National Weather Service sees this memo for what it is—a real undermining of the hard work that


they do to keep all of us safe during severe weather. Have you no shame?


Sent from my iPhone
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